Answers to Frequently Asked Questions:

Our preschoolers wear uniforms.

Prekindergarten attends our school mass once a month.

We have Parent Teacher Conferences twice a year with our PK3 students.

Our PK4 students receive a report card in January and June and parents and teacher
conference in November.

Our Full Day students have weekly lessons with our music, technology, physical
education & library teachers.

Our Preschool is licensed by the Maryland State Department of Education.

We have a full time registered nurse on staff.

Our school year begins right before Labor Day and ends mid-June.

We offer five weeks of summer camp.

Our school is conveniently located in the heart of Rockville.

We have hot lunch available for purchase daily catered by MamMa Lucia Restaurant.
Our teachers have experience with students who are English learners.

Our maximum student to teacher ratio is 10:1.



